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Falls City Fire Called Suspicious

(KLZA) The Falls City Volunteer Fire Department was called out Saturday afternoon to 823 Pacific
Street. Firemen responded to the Lisa Crawford and Jo Barber home where fires were reported in
two garages.

Fire Chief Ken Simpson said it was suspicious that a pile of clothes in one garage would catch fire at
the same time as a bag of trash caught fire in another garage. The State Fire Marshall’s Office was
called to investigate but no word has been received on the cause of the fire.

Firemen were called out at 12:29 p-m.
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